
 

 
 
 
 

 
To Parents of Children in Years 4 and 5 
 
Friday 17 January 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Zell Am See Austria  -  Ski Trip 2021  
 
I am writing to inform you about our school ski trip which will be taking place during the 
Easter Holidays 2021.  
 
We shall be travelling to the resort of Kaprun in Austria.  The departure date for the trip is 
Saturday 27 March 2021 and we will return to school on Saturday 3 April 2021.  We 
shall be travelling with PGL, the same company which organises both our Year 5 trip to 
Osmington Bay and the Year 6 trip to France.  We will be staying in the resort of Zell Am 
See, Austria in the JUFA Kaprun hotel.  
 
We will be travelling to the resort by air and coach which is much quicker than travelling 
by just coach which can take up to 15 hours! 
 
This trip is open to pupils in current Years 4 and 5.  The cost per child will be in the 
region of £1200.  This includes ski hire, ski passes, 5 hours of lessons per day, 
insurance, accommodation and meals.  The exact cost will be calculated when the final 
numbers are known. 
 
If you would like to book a place on the trip, please complete the online reply form here. 
A non-refundable deposit of £150 is required by Friday 7 February and can either be 
paid by cheque (payable to The Manor Preparatory School) or bank transfer: 
  
Natwest 
Sort Code: 60-01-01 
Account No: 08626650 
Name: The Manor Preparatory School Trust 
 
If using bank transfer, please ensure that you reference your child's surname and Ski 
2021.  The remainder of the cost will be paid in two instalments.  A further £150 will be 
added to your Easter school bill and the remaining balance on the Autumn Term bill at 
the end of 2020.  
 
Please note that the trip will be capped at 50 and will be arranged purely on a first come, 
first served basis. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss the trip further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Neil Jackson  
Ski Trip Leader    

http://www.manorprep.org/Reply-Slips

